
We at Carmel Pre-Primary observed a HEALTHY WEEK during the last week of 
August,2024.The purpose of the healthy week was to emphasize the importance of 
eating healthy food among our students. Children were asked to bring only healthy 
snacks like fruits, vegetables, dry fruits etc for the entire week. It was a fun filled 
and educational experience for our pre-primary students.

In order to appreciate our students who brought healthy snacks on all days, healthy 
child badges were rewarded to them at the end of the week.

The healthy week was a resounding success, instilling 
valuable health habits and awareness in our young minds. 
We thank our students and parents for their active 
participation and look forward to making health and 
wellness an integral part of our school culture.








